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in Western Australian waters., It is to advise the lMinister
on questions relating to the management, control, protection,
regulation and development of those crayflsh flsherles, and
may make such recommendation as it thlnks fit in relation
thereto,

Similar meetings will also be conducted at Dongara,
Jurien Bay and Lancelln on October 19, 20 and 21 respectively.

A meeting at Fremantle is to be arranged for a later

NOISY SCRUB BIRD ON T,V.

The A.B.C. has advised the screening date of the
film on the Noisy Scrub bird, produced by Graham Pizzey. The
format of the original idea was changed and the final
result is three 30-minute films under the series "The Nature
of the West", The Noisy Scrub-bird material has been used
in Episode I.

The first of the series will be shown at 12.00 noon
on Sunday, October 16, The other two screenings will be
made at the same time a week and a fortnight later.



